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Mission
to preserve, interpret, promote, and sustain an integrated 
composition of world-class architecture, design, and landscape.

Vision
To be a dynamic and celebrated masterpiece of innovative 
architecture inspiring and attracting visitors with the power 		
of design in harmony with nature.

Ideas
Inclusion, Diversity, Equity, Accessibility, and Sustainability.

We endeavor to infuse these ideals into the foundations of the 
Martin House, and we are committed to these principles so as to 
build a stronger museum for the benefit of all citizens of the city 		
of Buffalo, the region, and beyond.
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Letter from the 
Executive Director

Dear Friends,

We like to call ourselves “your friendly neighborhood architectural 
masterpiece.” To us, that means you’re always welcome to be 
enlightened, uplifted, and inspired at our National Historic 
Landmark. 

Whether you stopped by for our School Recess Open Houses (page 
12), offering families something new to do when school was out of 
session, or experienced one of our now year-round Women of the 
Martin House Tours (page 12), we hope to continually provide new 
and meaningful ways to engage with architecture.

Our inaugural exhibition, Thought-Built: The Imperial Hotel at 100, 
opened up yet another path. Celebrating the centennial of Frank 
Lloyd Wright’s first major international commission, the exhibit 
featured rare architectural elements saved from demolition, 
including original tiles, bricks, Oya stone blocks, and an art glass 
window. Many of these pieces hadn’t been on display since 1983, 
making this a truly special reason to visit. You can learn more on 
page 10.

This past summer, we were thrilled to welcome thousands of 
guests to free community programs like Familia Fun Day and Music 
in Bloom (pages 18 & 19), signature events like Bricks & Brews (page 
21), and educational offerings including summer camp. And through 
it all, our Statler Café continued to serve as a cozy spot to relax and 
recharge with delicious bites and drinks from local vendors.

Each of these opportunities helped us open new doors into 
the world of architecture and deepen our connection with the 
community. 

In that spirit, we were also proud to serve as the fiscal sponsor 
for the Coles House Foundation. This group honors the legacy of 

prominent Buffalo-born architect Robert T. Coles by restoring his 
mid-century modern home and studio on 321 Humboldt Parkway. 
Our 12-month sponsorship provided the necessary support for the 
Coles House Foundation to establish itself as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization. As a veteran house museum, we were eager to pass 
the baton to a budding organization to help elevate new voices in 
architecture. You can learn more about the Coles House Project on 
page 7. 

Looking ahead, we’re eager to create even more opportunities to 
engage, learn, and grow together as a community. And we couldn’t 
do it without you—your curiosity, enthusiasm, and presence 
continue to bring the Martin House to life in ways we could never 
achieve on our own.

We can’t wait to welcome you back—again and again!

Sincerely,

Jessie Fisher
Executive Director



As a premier cultural destination attracting visitors both 
near and far, the Martin House is committed to sharing our 
expertise with our peers in the industry.
Last year, we served as the fiscal sponsor for the Coles House Project, a group dedicated to preserving the 
legacy of prominent Buffalo-born architect Robert. T. Coles. His house and architectural design studio is in the 
Hamlin Park Historic District and was placed on the National Register of Historic Places in 2011. With this support, 
the group was able to lay the groundwork for impactful public programs and community engagement. The 
Coles House Project will join a growing community of institutions such as the Michigan Street African American 
Heritage Corridor, the Nash House, and the Colored Musicians Club in preserving and celebrating Buffalo’s rich 
artistic and cultural legacy.

We also pioneered a staff sharing initiative with other local non-profit organizations, including the Theodore 
Roosevelt Inaugural Site. In this program, selected staff can contribute their expertise across multiple sites. 
By pooling resources and fostering collaboration, we’re helping to create a more efficient model for nonprofit 
organizations.

These efforts demonstrate our dedication to advancing the cultural sector. We’re happy to contribute where we 
can and to work alongside our peers in strengthening the cultural fabric of our region.
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Celebrating Years of Service
We hosted celebrations for 37 volunteers who reached milestone 
anniversaries of service this year: two celebrated 25 years, three 
celebrated 20 years, nine celebrated 15 years, seven celebrated 10 
years, and 19 celebrated five years. Congratulations again to those 
who reached these special milestones!

The Class of 2024
In the spring of 2024, we graduated five new certified volunteer 
docents. The certification process includes eight weeks of study 
and practice sessions with guidance from staff and experienced 
docents. The goal of the training program is to foster confidence 
and a unique delivery style so each individual can provide a 
professional, accurate, and engaging tour.

M&T Volunteer Day
Each year, we’re grateful to welcome M&T volunteers to the Martin 
House grounds to assist with a variety of landscaping projects. 
From prepping garden beds in the spring and planting perennials 
in the summer to raking leaves in the fall, their efforts make a big 
impact. Thank you for sharing your green thumbs with us!

The Martin House is fueled by the incredible dedication of 
our volunteers. Whether serving as docents, supporting the 
Landscape and Collections Care Committees, assisting with 
Special Events, or helping in the Museum Store and Office, 
our volunteers ensure we consistently provide exceptional 
experiences for every guest.
This remarkable community of over 260 passionate 
individuals generously contributed 15,063 hours of service 
throughout the year. We are deeply grateful for their 
generosity, commitment, and spirit!

Our Dedicated 
Volunteer Family

Photo: Patrick Cray Photo: Patrick Cray
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To strengthen our world-class collection of artifacts related to the Martin family and their 
home, the Martin House continually acquires objects through purchase or by gift.

In 2024, we installed an original Wisteria art glass window in the first-floor dining 
room. This beautiful homecoming was made possible through a generous donation by 
Sushanna Stern in memory of her late husband Arthur Isaac Stern with supporting funds 
from Mark K. Stephens and Anthony Latess. We also acquired a Tiffany Studios floor lamp 
once belonging to the Martin family. The lamp holds a special place in the collection as 
it was donated by the estate of Foster Holcombe, great-grandson of Darwin D. Martin, 
through his widow Theda Hansen. The lamp will feature prominently in an upcoming 
exhibition, after which time it is expected to be installed in an appropriate location on the 
Martin House first floor.

This year, we also launched our inaugural exhibition,  Thought-Built: The Imperial 
Hotel at 100, which ran from November 16, 2023 – May 12, 2024. The exhibition told 
the story of one of Wright’s great design achievements while situating the Martins in this 
important period in the architect’s career. Hundreds of visitors had the unique opportunity 
to experience rarely-seen architectural fragments, archival materials, rare books, and 
other items within the intimate setting of Barton House. This exhibition was presented by 
M&T Bank and Wilmington Trust.

Curated with Care

Contemporary Voices, Historic 
Foundations
This past year, our Creative Residency Program entered its second 
season with two artists developing new works of the imagination 
influenced by the architecture and history of the Martin House.

In July, we hosted Brooklyn-based writer and educator t’ai 
freedom ford. During her two-week term, ford examined the 
parallel narratives of the Martin House with the simultaneous 
construction of a Black populace and politic in Buffalo. The project 
resulted in the creation of a chapbook with 10 original poems that 
considered the dual definitions of the word “façade.” Her residency 
culminated with a community workshop and poetry reading.

Later, in the fall, we welcomed accomplished multi-media artist 
and furniture designer Cheryl R. Riley to our campus. Her 
residency project titled “The Wright Design” produced a series of 
sketches and drawings for a new suite of furniture inspired by our 
historic site that will develop into a proposal for a future Martin 
House commission. Dedicated to the education of young minds, 
Riley also conducted a month-long series of art-making workshops 
for a talented group of second grade students from Buffalo 
Commons Charter School.

2024 was also a robust year for our Design Aloud lecture series. 
In April, documentary filmmaker, curator, and writer Jesse 
Lerner gave a compelling presentation on Frank Lloyd Wright 
and the Maya of Modernism. The lecture focused attention on 
Mesoamerican history and imagery in the field of visual culture, 
including its usage in the architect’s Imperial hotel project and 
in his textile block houses. In conjunction with summer’s East 
Side Garden Walk, we partnered once again with the Nash House 
Museum and the Michigan Street African American Heritage 
Corridor to host an urban garden talk featuring author Teresa 
Speight, who offered her creative perspective on bold beautiful 
gardens for small spaces. And, in October, we were delighted to 
invite noted architectural historian Barry Bergdoll who offered 
his expertise in an informative sold-out lecture tracing Frank Lloyd 
Wright’s evolution as an exhibition architect. These free lectures 
are made possible through the generous support of the M&T Bank.

Photo: Matt Weinberg
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In 2024, we had the pleasure of welcoming over 40,600 visitors on-site — a dynamic mix of architecture 
enthusiasts, history buffs, curious travelers, Wright devotees, field-tripping students, gardening fans, 
proud Buffalonians, and many more.

That’s why we work so hard to ensure our tour offerings reflect the wide range of people who walk 
through our doors.

Our inaugural exhibition, Thought-Built: The Imperial Hotel at 100, offered an in-depth look at one of 
Wright’s lost works. Meanwhile, School Recess Open Houses gave guests the freedom to explore at their 
own pace and engage in casual conversations with our knowledgeable docents. We also expanded our 
popular Women of the Martin House Tour to be available year-round and continued to welcome new 
audiences through Free Exhibition Fourth Fridays — offering complimentary access to our rotating 
exhibitions.

Of course, 2024 wouldn’t be complete without mentioning an out-of-this-world celestial event: the total 
solar eclipse on April 8, 2024. During the days surrounding the eclipse, over 1,500 guests visited the site! 
The entire campus buzzed with energy as eclipse chasers traveled to Buffalo for the path of totality.

We were also honored to host groups from esteemed organizations including the Carnegie Museum of 
Art, the American Society of Landscape Architects, Doctors of the World, Leadership Buffalo — and we 
even welcomed Ambassador Dina Kawar of Jordan.

No matter how you got here, we hope your visit resonated with you!

Make Yourself 
at Home
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Tour Offerings:
Martin House Tour

Martin House Plus Tour

Home & Garden Tour

Behind-the-Scenes Tour

Women of the Martin 
House Tour

Wright, Wine & Cheese 
Tour

Martin House/Graycliff 
Experience

Self-Guided Tour

Exterior Audio Tour

Private Tour

from Western New York

from New York State

International

from the US (outside of NYS)

Tour Ticket 
Buyers:
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In the News

We’ve also been visited by reporters from across 
the country to appreciate our architectural 
masterpiece nestled in the Parkside 
neighborhood. Here are some highlights:

Visit martinhouse.org/news to view all our recent press coverage.

The [Thought-Built: The Imperial Hotel at 100] 
exhibition illuminates connections Wright 
was forming between East and West, which 
began with Martin’s Buffalo home, finished 
in 1905. Wright designed the palatial, Prairie-
style residence in tandem with his newfound 
interest in Japanese prints, an affinity 
he shared with Martin, and why he was 
recommended to design the Imperial Hotel.

– Dwell, March 2024: “Frank Lloyd Wright’s Imperial 
Hotel Was a Trial by Fire, But It Sparked His Most 
Famous Homes”

A full-immersion Wright experience, down 
to the lighting globes and gilded grout, the 
glazed-tile greenery above the fireplace, and 
the reproduction Victory of Samothrace at one 
end of the long pergola. You can feel Wright’s 
obsessively modern spirit imbue every square 
inch, from details the size of a thumbnail to 
the entire structure.

– New York Magazine, September 2024: “Buffalo is 
Doing Preservation (Mostly) Right”
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Travel by Design

The Martin House offered two sold-out travel 
opportunities in October of 2024. The first was a 
weekend in our hometown of Buffalo that explored 

architectural masterpieces, private homes, and beautiful spaces 
in “the best planned city in the world” including the Richardson 
Olmsted Campus, the Guaranty Building, Robert T. Coles House and 
Studio, the Roycroft Campus, and, of course, the Martin House.

We also hosted a group in the Laurel Highlands of Pennsylvania, 
where we enjoyed exclusive behind-the-scenes experiences at the 
Carnegie Museum of Art, Kentuck Knob, Fallingwater, and much more.

Statler Café  
At the Martin House, we want you to stay awhile! 

Our cozy Statler Café makes that really easy. 

With a delicious selection, including salads and sandwiches from 
The Lunch Box, tea from Cup of Communitea, coffee from Golden 
Cup Coffee, Perry’s Ice Cream, and sweets from Parkside Candy, 
visitors can make a day of it on campus. 

The Café also hosts a number of our programs including holiday 
workshops, book clubs, panel discussions, and round tables. It’s the 
perfect place for small- to mid-sized gatherings. 

Plus, our Thursday Happy Hours are very popular with visitors 
enjoying beer, cider, wine, and soda from local vendors. You may 
even be lucky enough to see a Mahjong meetup in action!

Museum Store 
The Martin House Museum Store remains a go-to 

destination for shoppers. Open to the public during regular tour 
hours and special events, the Museum Store offers a chance to shop 
locally and support the Martin House while exploring a diverse 
selection of unique, architecture- and design-inspired gifts.

During the solar eclipse, the Museum Store sold over 3,000 Martin 
House-branded solar eclipse glasses! It’s amazing to know we were 
present at so many viewing parties across the United States. 

We also welcomed 20 new vendors in 2024. You can shop our one-of-
a-kind selection in-person or online at martinhouse.org/shop.

Coming in Fall 2025: Visit Chicago with us!
If you would like to be notified of our upcoming travel trips, 
email us at education@martinhouse.org.

Where History and 
Hospitality Meet

Photo: Katie Addo

Photo: Katie Addo

Photo: Patrick Cray



16

School Programs
Welcoming students to the Martin House is one of the highlights 
of what we do! In 2024, we welcomed more than 70 school groups. 
Whether it’s art, math, science, history, engineering, photography 
(or just a love of cool architecture!), our programs are designed to 
spark curiosity and can be tailored to fit any grade level with fun, 
themed tours and hands-on activities.

Groups also included university students that enjoyed 
personalized tour experiences based on their unique interest 
areas. We met students from Toronto Metropolitan University, 
Finger Lakes Community College, University of Illinois, RIT, and 
Tecnológico de Monterrey.

In the Community
Our Education Team continued to take Martin House programs on 
the road. 

We led architecture, design, art, or history- themed activities at 
North Park Community School and also offered Architecture Club 
at the Academy for students that were interested in partaking in 
additional projects. 

Persistence Preparatory, a charter school on Buffalo’s East Side, is 
another great example of the meaningful partnerships we’re building 
in the community. This past year, we teamed up with their fourth 
and sixth grade classes for a series of eight interactive sessions that 
explored architecture, art, and design through hands-on projects. 
From designing imaginative interior spaces to creating their own 
art glass patterns and experimenting with structural joints, the 
group kept very busy! As a reward for a job well done, the students 
celebrated with a visit to the Martin House and a printmaking 
activity. 

Our partnership with West Side Community Services grew even 
stronger in 2024 with the launch of an exciting new teen program. 
Participants explored architecture, interior design, screen printing, 
and block printing with a variety of creative art projects. The 
program wrapped up with a vibrant art show in May 2025, just in 
time to celebrate World Art Day!

Students from Amherst Middle School and Willow Ridge 
Elementary took part in our Junior Docent program—a unique 
experience that brings history to life! Through the program, students 
dive into the story and significance of the site, then create, design, 
and deliver their own tours for teachers and parents. It’s a fun, 
confidence-building exercise that gets students out of their comfort 
zones and into the role of storyteller and docent.

Martin House staff and volunteers also tabled events at Explore & 
More, Impact Expo, the Graycliff Market, and many more. 

Summer Camp
July 1-5 and July 8-12, 2024 

With dedicated sessions for students in grades 1-2 and 3-6, each 
day of camp was packed with exciting opportunities to explore the 
Martin House and its gardens. Campers participated in hands-on 
activities that introduced basic architecture and design through 
drawing, printmaking, building interior spaces with recycled 
materials, and crafting sound suits. One highlight? A fun field trip 
to the Buffalo Zoo just down the street! At the end of each week, 
we celebrated with an art show where parents could see all the 
amazing work their kids had created.

Architecture Adventures
Designed for kids ages 5–12, our monthly summer program offered 
a free and fun way for young explorers to discover the connection 
between architecture and nature. Each session featured hands-
on activities like bug-inspired art, pressed flower creations, 
and projects using plants and herbs from the Martin House 
gardens. Every child left the Martin House with a one-of-a-kind 
masterpiece!

Providing the 
Space to Grow

Photo: Matt Weinberg

Photo: Matt Weinberg Photo: Matt Weinberg

Scout Programs
Our partnership with the Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts 
of Western New York continues to thrive! For the Boy 
Scouts, we offer the popular Architecture Merit Badge 
workshop four times a year. Scouts get the chance to 
meet with a real architect, explore design concepts, 
take part in a hands-on activity, and enjoy a tour of the 
Martin House.

Our programs with the Girl Scouts offer something 
new each time! This past year, we hosted five unique 
workshops, including Inspire Future Architects, 
Introduction to Printmaking, Garden Design, Art Glass, 
and Japanese Kite Making. Each session includes a tour of 
the Martin House followed by a creative project. Parents 
often join the fun too – helping out with activities and 
enjoying the tour right alongside the scouts.

Photo: Patrick Cray
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Music in Bloom
Music filled the East Lawn for our latest 
season of Music in Bloom, a free concert 
series held monthly during the summer. In 
2024, we welcomed The George Scott Big 
Band, The Strictly Hip, Buffalo Chamber 
Players, and The Hot Club of Buffalo to 
entertain guests on lawn chairs and picnic 
blankets. The Statler Café was available for 
snacks and beverages under the sun. 

This free event is made possible through 
the generous support of the M&T Charitable 
Foundation. 

Slow Roll Buffalo
August 26, 2024

Slow Roll Buffalo, one of the world’s biggest 
free community bike ride series, rolled 
through the Martin House—and we were 
thrilled to be a host stop! Hundreds of riders 
joined for the 10-mile roundtrip ride, which 
started and ended right on our campus.

Buffalo Reading Invasion
July 22, 2024

For the first time ever, the Buffalo Reading Invasion landed on our 
East Lawn—and we loved every minute of it! This free community 
event brought book lovers of all ages together to read in cozy 
silence. The evening was all about celebrating the joy of reading 
and turning quiet time into a lively, shared experience.

Familia Fun Day
September 14, 2024

The Martin House’s annual celebration of 
Latino art, culture, and heritage is one of 
our favorite events of the year! We had 
an amazing turnout, with hundreds of 
people joining us for this free and festive 
day full of music, dancing, delicious 
food, and fun art activities. Some of the 
highlights included lively performances by 
the dancers from El Batey, a Puerto Rican 
center here in Buffalo, the Black Knights 
Chess Club, and delicious food from Oralia. 
Friends from local arts and cultural groups 
hosted creative activities for kids of all 
ages and guests also enjoyed exploring 
the Martin House on self-guided tours. Big 
thanks to the M&T Charitable Foundation 
for making this awesome event possible!

School Recess 			 
Self-Guided Tours
February 21, and April 3 & 4, 2024

When schools were out for winter and 
spring breaks, we welcomed families into 
the Martin House. Our self-guided tours gave 
everyone the chance to explore at their own 
pace, and we added a creative twist with 
optional art activities! 

Tree of Light & Holiday 
Market
December 7, 2024
Our Tree of Light celebration always shines 
bright, but 2024 was our brightest one yet! We 
hit a record number of guests for this festive 
evening. Inside the visitor center, our Holiday 
Market was in full swing and a fun holiday 
card-making activity kept families busy.

Guests could also explore the Martin House 
on self-guided tours all evening long. There 
were beautiful performances of Hispanic 
holiday music by Amore and Heritage and free 
hot cocoa and cookies. And for the first time 
ever, it snowed during the event—adding the 
perfect wintery touch! The night wrapped up 
with the lighting of our stunning tree on the 
Martin House plaza. This popular event was 
sponsored by M&T Charitable Foundation.

Photo: Matt Weinberg
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Inspiring Events, 
Breathtaking Backdrops

In 2024, our community showed their support for our mission 
by coming out to enjoy some of the Martin House’s signature 
fundraising events. We hosted three fun-filled fundraisers 
that gave everyone a chance to relax, connect, and enjoy our 
beautiful campus.

In Harmony: An Evening of Music 
and Architecture
April 28, 2024

The Buffalo Chamber Players performed a special selection of music 
inspired by our exhibition: Thought-Built: The Imperial Hotel at 100, 
including works by composers Toru Takemitsu, Claude Debussy, 
and Maurice Ravel. The intimate concert took place inside the 
Greatbatch Pavilion, where guests had a rare opportunity to hear 
an esteemed group of musicians perform in a spectacular setting. 
Special thanks to Evans Bank for making this lovely event possible.

Evening in Bloom
June 20, 2024

On a hot summer evening in June, we introduced the newly 
revamped Evening in Bloom, hosted by Doug Bean & Elisa Kreiner 
and Mike Osika & Dan Salcedo. Friends came together for a chic 
summer garden party that took place nestled within the Wright 
designed “floricycle.” Guests were entertained by a unique 
performance from Jenuine Cello and enjoyed seasonally inspired 
cuisine by Oliver’s while mingling in the garden. Special thanks to 
SR Instruments and all the generous sponsors for their support of 
this special evening.

Bricks & Brews
July 12, 2024

Our popular annual brewfest celebrated its 11th year in 2024. Over 
500 people enjoyed craft beer and cider tastings from 27 breweries 
and cideries from all over Western New York. Guests enjoyed the 
dynamic sounds of Rochester, NY-based folk band A Girl Named 
Genny, delicious fare from local favorite food trucks Cheesy Chick 
and Anderson’s, and had the chance to try their hand at axe-
throwing with Hatchets and Hops. The Statler Café served quick 
bites and other beverage options. Special thanks to Evans Bank and 
all the generous sponsors of this event.

Photo: Patrick Cray
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Host an Extraordinary 
Event with Us
Every year, the Martin House serves as the beautiful 
backdrop for dozens of private events. The estate offers five 
unique spaces for guests to host everything from intimate 
celebrations to large, festive gatherings. Many private events 
include docent-led tours on the itinerary, allowing guests to 
experience the entire site.

The Eleanor and Wilson Greatbatch Pavilion, the all-glass 
visitor center, provides a spacious setting for a reception, a 
corporate dinner, or a cocktail party. The Martin House, Pergola, 
Conservatory, and Carriage House create a magnificent backdrop, 
adding a touch of elegance to any event. During warmer months, 
guests spill out onto the courtyard and immerse themselves in the 
beautiful, Wright-designed landscape.

The Barton House hosts small receptions, cocktail parties, 
and private dinners. A lovely verandah allows guests to enjoy 
a sheltered outdoor experience while viewing the beautiful 
floricycle.

The Gardener’s Cottage provides an intimate setting in a 
meticulously restored historic house and is perfect for small 
dinners, receptions, and staff meetings. The Conservatory is a 
spectacular spot for a private wedding ceremony, family photos, or 
even a wedding proposal!

The Junior League/Buffalo News Education Center, located in 
the lower level of the Martin House itself, hosts cozy dinners, staff 
meetings, education workshops, presentations, and board retreats. 

Photo: Joe Cascio Photo: Joe Cascio Photo: Joe Cascio
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Let’s Talk About Your Event!
We can treat your guests to a truly elegant and 
unique experience. To rent a space for your next 
celebration, business meeting, reception, or wedding 
ceremony, visit martinhouse.org/rentals.
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ASSETS 		  2024
CURRENT ASSETS:
Cash and cash equivalents 	 $ 	 857,299
Current portion of grants receivable 	 $ 	 198,000
Current portion of contribution receivable 	 $ 	 137,674
Inventory 	 $ 	 239,618
Prepaid expenses and other current assets 	 $ 	 106,155

TOTAL CURRENT ASSETS 	 $ 	 1,538,746

INVESTMENTS – ENDOWMENT 	 $ 	 2,414,860
GRANTS RECEIVABLE, net 	 $ 	 20,000
CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVABLE, net 	 $ 	 155,329
PROPERTY AND EQUIPMENT, net 	 $ 	 45,096,904

TOTAL ASSETS 	 $ 	 49,225,839

LIABILITIES AND NET ASSETS
CURRENT LIABILITIES:
Accounts payable 	 $ 	 88,072
Accrued expenses 	 $ 	 136,229
Current portion of long-term debt 	 $ 	 7,692
Deferred revenue 	 $ 	 23,335

TOTAL CURRENT LIABILITIES 	 $ 	 255,328

LONG-TERM DEBT, net	 $	 135,289

TOTAL LIABILITIES 	 $ 	 390,617

NET ASSETS:
Without donor restrictions 	 $	 45,422,444
With donor restrictions 	 $ 	 3,412,778

TOTAL NET ASSETS 	 $ 	 48,835,222

TOTAL LIABILITIES AND NET ASSETS 	 $ 	 49,225,839

  		
REVENUE:
Tour income, net 	 $ 	 854,986 	 $ 		  $ 	 854,986
Contributions 	 $ 	 64,771 	 $ 	 625,269	 $ 	 690,040
Government and foundation support 	 $ 	 400,500 	 $ 	  	 $ 	 400,500
Gift shop sales, net of cost of sales of $312,469 	 $ 	 321,266 	 $ 		  $ 	 321,266
Memberships & annual fund contributions 	 $ 	 272,722 	 $ 		  $ 	 272,722
Investment income	 $ 	 28,983 	 $ 	 140,662	 $ 	 169,645
Special events 	 $ 	 135,293 	 $ 		  $ 	 135,293
Facility rental 	 $ 	 54,519 	 $ 	  	 $ 	 54,519
Café sales, net of cost of sales of $58,917 	 $ 	 23,337 	 $ 		  $ 	 23,337
Other	 $	 79,656	 $		  $	 79,656
Net assets released from restriction 	 $ 	 527,613 	 $ 	 (527,613) 	 $

TOTAL REVENUE 	 $ 	 2,763,646 	 $ 	 238,318 	 $ 	 3,001,964

OPERATING EXPENSES:
Program Activities 	 $ 	 1,767,832 	 $ 		  $ 	 1,767,832
Management and general 	 $ 	 1,131,838 	 $ 		  $ 	 1,131,838
Fundraising 	 $ 	 244,244 	 $ 		  $ 	 244,244

TOTAL OPERATING EXPENSES 	 $ 	 3,143,914 	 $ 		  $ 	 3,143,914

CHANGE IN NET ASSETS 	 $ 	 (380,268) 	 $ 	 238,318 	 $ 	 (141,950)

NET ASSETS 	 $	 45,802,712 	 $ 	 3,174,460 	 $ 	 48,977,172
beginning of year, as previously reported 

PRIOR PERIOD ADJUSTMENT 	 $	  	 $ 	  	 $	

NET ASSETS 	 $	 45,802,712 	 $ 	 3,174,460 	 $ 	 48,977,172
beginning of year, as restated

NET ASSETS – end of year 	 $	 45,422,444 	 $ 	 3,412,778 	 $	 48,835,222

Without Donor 
Restrictions

With Donor 
Restrictions

Total 2024

*These are draft financial statements for 2024. Please visit martinhouse.org for the finalized statements when they are available.

Statement of 
Financial Position

Statement of 
Activities* For the fiscal year ending December 31, 2024
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Donors

The Martin House extends deep gratitude to the generous 
donors who supported our efforts in 2024. The following 
list is comprised of individuals, corporations, foundations, 
and organizations that have donated $100 or more. We also 
wish to thank the many individuals who contributed less than 
$100. We are truly grateful for each and every gift.
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$100,000+
East Hill Foundation*
County of Erie
Rich Family Foundation*
The Ralph C. Wilson, Jr. Foundation*
Howard and Leslie Zemsky*

$50,000 – $99,999
Bill and Mary Gisel*
M&T Charitable Foundation
Parks and Trails New York

$25,000 – $49,999
R. Lorraine Collins, Ph.D.*
New York State Council on the Arts

$10,000 - $24,999
City of Buffalo/Councilman Joel P. Feroleto
Brian and Kathy Connolly*
Evans Bank
James P. Gold
Patrick J. Kaler*
The Dana Foundation (Joseph and Paula 

Kerger)
Judith C. Lipsey
Oliver’s Restaurant & Catering
Phillips Lytle LLP*
SR Instruments
Bob and Judy Wetter

$5,000 - $9,999
Michael Bartha
Michael Beebe
Kevin and Kristin Cavalieri
Dolce Panepinto, P.C.

Ethan Allen Home Interiors
Dennis J. Galucki and Barbara Mierzwa* 

(C-SAAHN Fund)
Phyllis G. Heuerman
Hodgson Russ, LLP
Van Hohman
Kreiner Financial Group
Mower
National Fuel Gas Company Foundation
John N. Walsh, III
Mary McLean Wilson
Daniel J. and Christine A. Zimmer

$2,500 - $4,999
Charles E. Balbach
Douglas C. Bean and Elisa M. Kreiner
Buffalo Rotary Foundation
Buffalo Spree
Czerniak-Linder Family Fund
Donna DeCarolis and Henrik Borgstrom
Bonnie Hopkins
Invision Health
KeyBank Foundation
Knight Kieffer
Cherie Messore
Mod-Pac Corporation
National Grid
Michael and Marcy Newman
Karen and Jim Schultz*
Cynthia and David Silverstein
Rosanne Stolzenburg
Susan A. Warren
Jeffrey and Susan Wellington
Richard H. and Janet M. Wetter

$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous (2)
Advanced Alarm, Inc.
Richard L. Beatty and Rae Ann Engler
Phillip and Joyce Bobrowski
John and Patricia Connolly
Michele A. Greatbatch
Peggy and Kevin Gregory
Jeff and Jill Hahn
Hayes Construction Services
Mrs. Marie S. Houston
HSBC Charitable Giving Program
Alice Jacobs
Valerie R. Koch
John F. Kopczynski, III
Charles F. Kreiner, Jr. and Louise H. Kreiner
Mark and Mary Ellen Kris
Alan Lapp
Andrée and Joel Lippes
Maid of the Mist Corporation
Kevin and Cindy Malchoff
Bill and Jane Mathias
Holly D. Mergenhagen
Harry G. Meyer
Napier and Sons, Inc.
Sanford and Margery Nobel
Michael Osika and Daniel M. Salcedo, M.D.
Richard and Karen Penfold
Perry’s Ice Cream
James and Karen Poehling
Brian J. Reddington
Patrick Reynolds
Thomas and Mary Roberts
Lynda Schneekloth and Robert Shibley

*Multi-year pledge
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Donors

Fred and Diane Schrenk
Onda Simmons
Robert Skerker
Jeanne Colquhoun Spampata
Dr. Monica B. Spaulding
Edward and Margaret Stehlik
Anna Stolzenburg
Despina Stratigakos
Daniel Szymanski
Mark Thomas
Tri Main Development
Uniland Development Company
Jon R. Winer
Keith Wofford
Zenger Group

$500 -$999
Anonymous
Kim and David Adler
Joseph and Betty Armenia, Jr.
Paul W. Babbitt and Judith Van Nostrand
Joan S. Baizer
Drs. Elizabeth and Kevin Barlog
Robin and Kathy Becker
Christopher Belling
Joanne Cook Berlin
Bonadio & Co., LLP
Robert and Ann Brady
Lee Brenner
Ann Marie Carosella and Jeff Lackner
Diane Cart
Paul R. Comeau and Victoria L. D’Angelo
John Cordes and Shelly Heffernan
Susan Craig
Creo 451
Crowley Webb
Dylan Cunningham
Dr. Peter J. Darrigo
Timothy Davidson
The D-B Trust
Beverly and Paul Eberz
eco_logic STUDIO
Carole Ann Fabian
Jonathan P. Formanek Foundation in 

recognition of E. Fay Jones Conservancy
Gordon W. Jones Associates, Architects, P.C.
Cecelia Grasser
Jane F. Griffin
Sandy and Drew Gundlach
Tom Gunsher
Ed and Karen Healy

Bob and Norma Henderson
John F. Herbert
David and Eva Herer
Dr. Theodore S. Herman and Judith A. Cohen
Mr. and Mrs. John L. Hurley, Jr.
Harold Husovsky, M.D. and Susan E. Stred, 

M.D.
David J. Johnston
Nancy and David Johnston
Richard W. Kaiser
Daniel and Leslie Keane
Carol Kociela
Jon and Veronica Kraus
Joseph Kresse and Andrea Weinstein
Steve Lakomy, MD and Cheryl A. Lyles
John Leddy
Edward Lesswing
John Lovell and Audrey Nieson
Lone Lundgren
The MAK Fund
Lisa Matthews
Jeri Mazur
Mitchell Family Philanthropic Fund
Dr. and Mrs. Herman S. Mogavero, Jr.
Margaret E. Moriarty
Morris Masonry Restoration LLC
Kim and Geoff Nason
Dr. and Mrs. Philip Niswander
Ed and Dawn Northwood
Patricia Notarius
John and Denise O’Donnell
Kimberly Olsen
Ellen Owens
Robert Palmer
Walter and Mary Jane Pawlowski
Mark Peszko and David Schopp
Sarah Phelps
David Pollack
Amy and Michael Reville
Dr. James D. Reynolds
Dr. and Mrs. Norman J. Sfeir
Drs. Caren D. and Stuart C. Shapiro
Brian Smith
Carol Steichen
R. Reed and Carolyn Hoyt Stevens
George Stock and Maria Mozzetti-Stock
Paul and Sylvia Tokasz
Garin M. Tomaszewski
Susan and David Udin
Cynthia Vance and Scott Smith

Lucy R. Waletzky, MD
Western New York Foundation
Edmund Wick
Joseph and Barbara Zenger
John Zubricky

$250 - $499
Anonymous
Lisa Abeyounis
Nancy L. Abramo
Fred Albrecht
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas P. Amigone
Jason and Debby Aronoff
Brian T. Ashe and Cynthia J. Rigatti
Randy Baidas and Will Reeves
Lois Becker
Katie Black
Beverly and Tommaso Briatico
Daniel and Kay Brick
Alma Brown
Janet Byrne-Safier
James Cardone
Ann Marie Carosella
Mr. and Mrs. David Caywood
Rebecca and Gurkamal Chatta
Cheryl Christie
Robert Chur
Paul and Kathy Cieslik
Noreen and Martin Conrad
James Cooper
David and Andalyn Courtney
Sarah Craig
Robert Ian Danic
Krystal Daniels
Nathan Davenport-Bazinet and Jeremiah 

Sazama
Dan and Maura Devlin
Linda Dobmeier
JoAnn E. Doerr
Mary Pat Dolan
Patricia and Richard Dowling
Amy Downing
Karen Drew
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Duquin
Mr. and Mrs. George J. Eberl
Richard Ehlers
Jacquelyn Ennis
Jeffrey D. Ewen and Sylvia Tower
Frederick and Mary Fadel
Laura Favaro
William Ferguson

Patrick and Sharon Finucane
Paul Fleming
Peter and Jackie Flynn
Tom Fontana
William Gallagher
Joseph Gibson and Natalie Schultz
Kelly Gipp and John Siegel
Jane Gram
Catherine E. and Robert M. Greene
R. Ken Grotsky
Jerry and Francie Hace
Mark Hamberger
Angela and Daniel Hamister
Anthony Harrington
Paul and Patricia Hartigan
Rich and Donna Haslinger
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Hasselback
Jane Hellman
Donald and Deborah Houck
Carolyn Human
John J. and Maureen O. Hurley
Mary Hurley
Don and Mary Hustead
Yvonne Hylton
Karen Jackson
Juliana and David Janson
Jeffrey and Pamela Johnson
Raymond and Stacy Johnson
Greg and Peggy Karpick
Joanne and John Kean
Jane Kearns
Jay and Alana Kelly
Richard Kendrick
Robert Kick
Marcia Klepfer
David and Linda Knorz
Joseph Koval
Carolyn M. Krueger
David and Barbara Kurasch
Brian and Beth Laprade
Kristina Laun
Timothy and Patricia Lawler
Kathleen Lazarus
Michael Licata
Mr. and Mrs. James Lickfeld
Linda Lillard
John Lipsitz and Maria Scrivani
Olga Lownie
Daniel Lynch
Paul and Kathryn Maher

Endowment Fund

The Martin House Endowment Fund has been established to be a source of 
stable, predictable, and growing financial support for the future. This important 
fund will continue to further our mission to preserve, interpret, promote, and 
sustain an integrated composition of world-class architecture, design, and 
landscape for future generations. 

The Fund was established through major gifts from Judith and Stanford Lipsey, 
and Constance and John Walsh.

The following is a list of donors who have given through December 31, 2024 and 
includes testamentary gifts and pledges. Significant additional gifts have been 
made subsequently and will appear in next year’s donor listings. We are grateful 
for each and every gift.

Anonymous
Richard and Gwen Arcara
Charles W. Banta
Douglas C. Bean and Elisa M. Kreiner
James Beardsley and Ellen Gibson
Mary and Sheldon Berlow
Paula and Alan Bozer
Belmore and Peter Bridgford
Louis P. Ciminelli
R. Lorraine Collins, Ph.D.
Brian and Kathy Connolly
The Peter C. Cornell Trust
Donna DeCarolis and Henrik 

Borgstrom
Jodi and Bassam Deeb
Alan and Judith Duchan
Mary and Frank Eberl
Beverly Eberz
Jackie and Jim Ennis
First Niagara Foundation in 

partnership with Key Bank
Dennis J. Galucki and Barbara Mierzwa 

(C-SAAHN Fund)
Warren and Patty Gelman
Russ and Maureen Gentner
Dan and Roseann Gernatt
Bill and Mary Gisel
James P. Gold
David and Eva Herer
Carolyn Human
Patrick Kaler
Joseph and Paula Kerger
Carolyn M. Krueger

Steve Lakomy and Cheryl Lyles
Lawley
Judith and Stanford Lipsey
Rev. James J. Maher
The MAK Fund
Kevin and Cindy Malchoff
Nicholas E. Marchelos
Timothy McPoland
Holly D. Mergenhagen
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Montante
Mower
Toby and Barry Muskat
Richard Nagel
Michael Osika and Daniel M. Salcedo, 

M.D.
Phillips Lytle LLP
Rich Family Foundation
Thomas and Mary Roberts
Karen and Jim Schultz
The Siegel Family
Cynthia and David Silverstein
Despina Stratigakos
Sue W. Strauss
Gerald R. Strauss
Mark Thomas
Paul and Sylvia Tokasz
Cynthia Vance and Scott Smith
Constance and John Walsh
Susan A. Warren
Jeff and Susie Wellington
Jon R. Winer
The Zemsky Family
Chris and Dan Zimmer

For more information, please contact us at 716.856.3858.
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Donors

Nicholas E. Marchelos
Garrett Martin
Capt. Kirsten Martin
Anne Mathews
Blythe Merrill
Leila Mezaber
John Milner
Jane M. Mogavero
James I. Myers
Scott Nachbar
Sasha Nagelhout
Michelle and Clarke Narins
Matthew O’Connor
Clifford Ong
Dr. and Mrs. Richard W. Osborn
Owen O’Suilleabhain
Michael J. and Mary C. O’Sullivan
Denise Panek
Barbara Parker
Christopher Parker and Victor Yosuico
Parkside Meadow
Richard A. Pedersen
Kathy Piche
Francine Pleskow
Nora and Matthew Plizga
Mike and Lynette Poirier
David and Molly Quackenbush
Charles and Sheila Rader
Joe and Patty Ralabate
Michelle Rickan
Angela Roach
Cheryl L. Robinson
Patrick Roche
Elaine Roman
Mr. and Mrs Russ Rumfola
Ormal Saathoff
Scott and Kristin Saperston
William and Elizabeth Savino
Paul Schmidt
Collette Schoellkopf
Charles J. Sennet
John and Marsha Shyer
Amber Slichta
Rita Sloan
Barbara Smith
Elizabeth A. and Loren H. Smith
Paul C. and Janice Stanko
Robert and Maureen Stanko
Daniel H. Struble and Carl D. Pope
JoAnn Swiatowy

Joan D. Taggart
Michael and Celeste Thorp
Top Seedz
The Trade Desk, Inc.
James Twist
United Way of Buffalo & Erie County
Verna Urbanski
Albert and Christine Weiss
Dianne Western
Bob and Judy Wilfrom
Jim and Ginny Williams

$100-$249
Anonymous (3)
Dr. Jos Aarts
Bruce Abbott and Tiffany Vanderbeck
William W. Abbott
Mark and Nancy Ables
Michael Adkins
Thomas R. Alcamo
Carolyn Alif
Brigita and Vitauts Alks
Robert Allein
Eugenie Allen and Jeremy Feigelson
James and Kristin Allen
Sharon L. Alukonis
Cathy Amdur
Benjamin Ames
Richard T. Anderson and Bradley J. Marzolf
Gary Andrews
Ron and Mary Ann Ansell
Rocco Antonelli
Neil and Jane Arnold
Mary Aronica
Andres Arroyo
Tim and Cindy Ashton
Barbara Austin and Tom Johnston
Michael and Mikaela Austin
Autumn Paving, Inc.
Diane Avidor
Lisa Baco
Gerald Bainbridge
Judy and John Baker
Arlene R. Barilec
Brandon Barker
Michael Barkley and Gary Burrows
Michael Barnum
Tonya Barrett
John and Debby Barry
Alyce Bassoff
Nancy Battaglia

Margaret and William Bauza
Pamela and Kyle Becker
Jay Beckley
Martin Bednarek
Mary Jane Beebe
Beth Bentley
Jon A. Bernardi
Carol Bernat
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond S. Bernhardt, Jr.
Brock Bevan
George and Jane Beyer
Barbara W. Billings
Catherine Binns
Mrs. V.S. Griffin Bitzer
Drs. Peter Bloom and Gale Burstein
Edward Bloomberg
David and Melissa Bolz
Chris Bonafede
James and Barbara Bono
Robert and Andrea Borgioli
Dr. Drucy Borowitz and Dr. Philip Glick
Brad Bovenzi
Helen K. Bowen
Collin Bower
Laurie and Michael Bowers
Jana and Barry Boyer
Paula and Alan Bozer
Fred and Kathy Brace
Donna M. Brachmann
Marisa Bradfield
Kevin and Helen Brady
Mark Brammer
Barbara Branning
Joanne M. Braun
Gloria and Richard Brennan
Robert and Joyce Brewer
Sharon Breznak
Barbara Brown
Dale and Linda Brown
Holly and Dennis Brown
Matthew Brown and Wayne Chang
Joel Brownstein and Judith Katzenelson
Bette Brunish
Christian Brutzer
Buffalo In a Box
Kristin Bukovsky
Chris Burgess
Barbara Burke
Don and Sharon Burkel
Drs. Ronald and Arlene Burrows

Jeanmarie Calleri
Jim and Maggie Cammarata
Barbara A. Campagna
Richard and Jennifer Carlson
Sheila and Jeff Carrel
Mark Carrow
Elizabeth Casciani and Annette Kurzdorfer
Barbara McCormick Catalano
Kim Cattat-Mayer
Dr. and Mrs. Clinton P. Cavuoti, Jr.
Glenn and Maria Ceponis
Beth Cervenka
Rich Chamberlin
Gene Cherrnay
Diane J. Chrisman
Gary Christiansen and Robin Powell
Jessica P. Chue
Edward and Monica Chuhna
Duane Edward Churchill
Catherine K. Clark
William M. Clark
Kevin and Kathy Clarke
Sandra Cline
Richard Clopper
Peter Coates
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Coats
Jeanne Coburn
Mary Alice Coffroth and Howard Lasker
Frederick B. and R. Maura Cohen
Jaquline Cohen
Hope and David Collins
Cathy Connolly and Kathleen Shanahan
Stephanie Cook
Dr. and Mrs. Harold G. Corwin, Jr.
Barbara Courtney
Tammy and Anthony Cracolici
Dr. Sharon F. Cramer
Paulette Crooke and Michael Toner
Kevin G. Cunningham
Cyndy and Patrick Curran
George Curry
Joseph and Elaine Cusker
Daimler
Janice and Robert Daitz
Chester B. Dallas and Timothy Griffin
Scott R. Darling
Professor Christian C. and Ms. Ann M. Day
Janet and Michael Day
Jodi and Bassam Deeb
Dominic DeFillippo and Arlan E. Peters

Tributes

In Memory Of Joan Ansbrow
Sarah Craig

In Memory Of Lois Baker
Michael Beebe
Barbara Branning
Lucy B. Coburn
Susan Craig
Alex Dudzic
Melanie Fischer
Peter and Jackie Flynn
Ray and Sharon McKotch
Kathleen Murphy
Arthur Page
Laura Rankin
Amy Schmit and Mark McGovern

In Memory Of Sheldon Berlow
Stephen Dunnett

In Memory Of Joan K. Bozer
Paula and Alan Bozer

In Memory Of Beck Brown
Barbara Brown

In Memory Of John Carlino
Dennis C. Stuart and Roger Mark 
Seifert

In Memory Of Austin M. Fox
Susan Fox-Priebe

In Memory Of Anthony A. Gallo
Carol Gallo

In Memory Of John T. Kearns
Jane Kearns

In Memory Of John T. Kociela
Carol Kociela

In Memory Of Eleanor Lesswing
Ellie Foster
Angela and Daniel Hamister
The Landscape Volunteers
Edward Lesswing
Kathy Piche

In Memory Of Theodore Lownie
R. Lorraine Collins, Ph.D.
Mrs. Marie S. Houston
Olga Lownie

In Memory Of Robert McClellan
Donna J. McClellan

In Honor Of Doug Bean
Linda A. and Kenneth R. Kahn

In Honor Of Kathy Boaz
Carolyn M. Krueger

In Honor Of Paul Glauber
Paula Glauber

In Honor Of Vic Hale
The Wilson Family Trust

In Honor of Kreiner Financial 
Group

Nancy Stevens

In Honor Of Kevin and Cindy 
Malchoff

Sally Feldman

In Honor Of Gina Miano, 
Alejandro Quirós, and Monica 
Stage

Angela and Daniel Hamister

In Honor Of Celeste Northrup
Nicole Northrup

In Honor Of Daniel J. Zimmer
Thomas and Mary Roberts

In Honor Of Betsy Zimmerman
Edward and Susan Nickson
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Donors

James and Deborah Delmar
Laura Denhof
Barbara Deren
Bill and Debbie Dermady
Jim DeRosa
Janet and David H. Desmon
Joan and Ralph DeVantier
Dr. Nora Devoe
Michael DeWitt
Jim Digesare
Diane Dillon
Deborah DiMatteo
Michael DiPasquale and David McGrath
David Dombrowski
Andrew and Teresa M. Dorn, Jr.
Amie Doyen
Jen Drewek
Dennis  Dugan
Christine Duminuco
Stephen Dunnett
Marc Duquette
Janelle Dzina
Christine and Scott Eberle
Carol Ebersole-Weiss
Scot and Helen Eckert
Stewart Eckert
Susan J. Egloff
Paul D. Eismann
Anne Ellis
Chris Elser
Joan M. Eschner
Donn P. Esmonde
Gerard Ettaro
Matthew and Sarah Evanson
Michael Even
Corey and Mike Fabian-Barrett
Meridith Faus
Sally Feldman
Ryan Felt
Maryanne Felter
Lynne Fiero
Edward Fine, MD
Shonnie Finnegan
Tracy Fischer
Hugh and Deanna Fisher
Judith Fisher
Rick and Erina Fitzgerald
Patricia A. Flavin
Mr. and Mrs. Robert B. Fleming, Jr.
Carolyn and Paul Flynn

Beth Foster
Howard and Laurie Foster
Susan Fox-Priebe
Mr. and Mrs. David Freund
Corwin Frost
Christopher and Ann Galbraith
James Gallery and Ellen Marshall
Robin Gallob
Newton M. Galloway
Ellen and John Gammell
David and Marcia Gann
James Gardner and Lise Gelernter
Katherine R. Gardner
Kris Garnjost and Lori Hirshfield
Mr. and Mrs. Steven A. Gattuso
Erin Gauchat
Warren and Patty Gelman
Frank Genco
Tim George
David Gerber and Carolyn Korsmeyer
David and Rita Gerber
George Gertz and Sharon Kelly
John Giaccio
John and Margaret Gillig
Christa Glassman
Paula Glauber
Matthew and Lorry Goldhawk
Mark and Marjorie Golombek
Paul Goodman and Martha Harris
Benjamin Goodwin and Olya Goroshko
Sarah Goodyear
Jonathan Gould
Joan B. Gover
Connie Graham and Paul Hertel
John Greenberger
Cameron and Christopher Greene
Jeffrey Griffin
Pat Griffin and Sharon Ostrowski
Aldo Garcia Guevara
Amy Hadfield
Coleen Hanna and Wayne Whitaker
Susan Hann-Sica and Frank Sica
Louis A. and Marie R. Haremski
Richard and Carlene Harned
Christina Harrington
Barbara and Daniel Hart
Rebecca Hart
Jane Hartney
Carl Hasselback
Jean Havens

Nina R. Hawes
Mike and Kathy Hayes
Sandy and John Hayes, III
Dr. and Mrs. Reid R. Heffner, Jr.
John Henderson
Deb Henning and Thomas Rolle
Dan Henry
Daniel Hernandez
Christine Heusinger
Sally Hezel
Joseph Hickman
Mary Louise Hill and Philip Nicolai
Richard and Joyce Hill
Sandra Hoehn
Carole Holland
Elizabeth and Dennis Horrigan
Daniel Howard
James Howe and Carol Kamm
Catherine Huber
Lee Huber
Paul and Noreen Huefner
Ed and Candie Hughes
Jonathan and Debbi Hunt
Mr. and Mrs. Paul B. Hurley, Jr.
Jerrold E. Hyman
Patricia W. Infantine
Don and Lucinda Ingalls
Scott Ingram
Loraine Ingrasci
Maxine J. Insera
James and Barbara Irby
Allan and Angela Jackson
Eric and Julie Jackson-Forsberg
Cassandra Jacobs
William G. Jacoby and Saundra K. Schneider
Gale and Robert Jaeger
Michael James and Daniel D. Smutz
Ken Jarvis
Melanie Jaskolka
Daniel Johnson and Jennifer Le
Edward and Barbara Johnson
Maryann Jumper
Barbara and Jeanette Jurasek
Lynn Justinger
Jeffrey Kadison
Peter Kadzik and Amy Weiss
Linda A. and Kenneth R. Kahn
Ed Kamela
Karen Karmazin
Jim Karpe

Krishnan Kartha and Phyllis Rzeznik
Theresa Kazmierczak
John and Lisa Kehoe
Melissa Keith
Abraham Keller
Rev. John S. Keller
Barbara Kelly
Gary and Susan Kenline
Richard Kerr
Judith F. Kieffer
Donna Frazier Kiersz
Maryalice R. Kilbourne
Dwight King
Frank and Maria Kirk
Keith R. Kirsch
Niwat Kitirattragarn
Ari Klein and Ditte Wolin
Thomas Knab
Jeff and Becky Knappert
David Kneeland and Sandra Perry
Kimberly A. Kociencki
Brett Koeppel
Yelena Kolysh
Connie Kotas
Francis R. Kowsky
Gerri Kozlowski
Keith and Bonnie Krabill
James and Deborah Krepp
Jim Kropelin
Duane Krueger
Mike Kutter
Gary and Tina Kwiatkowski
Paul J. Kwiatkowski
Suzanne Laba
Diane LaBelle
Chuck and Nancy LaChiusa
Robert S. Lackner
Robert Laity
William Lambert
Jeff and Becky Landis
The Landscape Volunteers
Douglas Landsittel
Beverly LaRowe
Paula Lawson
Edna Lee
Linda Leighbody
Dr. Mark and Suzanne Lema
Fern and Joel Levin
Jia Li
Lawrence Licherdell

Susan and Harvey Lichtblau
Elizabeth Lindhome
David and Suzanne Lipiro
Warren Lippa and David Zawistowski
John Lockwood
Deborah Logan
Mark Lombard
Cronan Long
Peggy Long
Michael C. Longo and Roger E. Parris
Laura Lubin
Christopher Ludden
Tammy Lueders
Carolyn Lukonaitis
David Lundy and Mari McNeil
Ryan Lysarz
Jean and Daniel Mackay
Kristin S. Mackert
William J. Magavern, II, Esq.
Julia Maher
Patrick J. Mahoney, AIA
Gerard Majchrowicz
Karen M. Maloney
Michael Manda
Barbara K. Mangione
Maya Manny
Nancy Clarke Mariani
Douglas and Jean Marklein
Randy and Lynn Marohn
Melanie Marotto
Joseph Marx
Roy L. Mason
Claity and Charles Massey
Rebekka Mateyk and Tom Merkl
Lisa Matthies-Wiza
Michael and Mary Maurer
Joanne Mayer and Tony Rebholz
Kellie Mazur
Frederick McAdam
John McAuley and David Self
Mara and Mike McCabe
Michael McCarthy
Pamela and John McCarthy
Sandra McCarthy
Henry McCartney
Robert McCartney
Richard Lee McClenahan Jr.
Meg and Bob McDonald
Paul McDonnell
Douglas McFarland

Mark McGovern and Amy Schmit
Terry and Valerie McGovern
Eileen and Scott McIlhagga
Brenna and Gregory McIlvoy
Kim Marie McKernan and Gerry Youngman
Robert and Susan McKinney
Kathy McNally
Katalin and Laszlo Mechtler
Tom Meek
Kathleen and Joseph Meltretter
Ryan Meissner
Robert Mencer
Adrian Meraz and Christina Tenaglia
George Meyer
Ken and JoAnn Meyer
Elizabeth Mighton
David Milano
Scott and Barbara Fox Miles
Beverly Miller
Faith and Eric Miller
James and Noemi Miller
Kristie Miller and Michael Plitt
Matthew Miller
Mark Mistretta
Anita Mitchell
Gary Mitchell
Todd and Atsuko Mitchell
Marla Mitchell-Cichon
Lori Miterko
Edward Mohylowski
Paul and Paula Moloney
Margy and Tom Montante
Anthony and Karen Mooradian
Walter Moss
Michael Mueller
Mulroy Family Foundation
Mary Murray
Susan Murray
Audrey and Michael Muscarella
Toby and Barry Muskat
Ambassador Marianne M. Myles and Mr. 

Brady Zdrojewski
Richard Nader
Terzah Nasser
Revs. Marge and Ken Neal
Monica Neighbors
Alan Newman
Edward and Susan Nickson
Dr. Michael Noe
Larry and Rachel Norton
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Donors

Sabrina Oaks
Mary O’Brien
Kathy R. O’Donnell
Mary Oherron
Karen L. Okoniewski
Beth Olson
Patrick and Judith O’Neill
Todd and Marcia Orleman
Kim Orlowski
Mary Jo O’Sullivan
Stephen and Gretchen Oubre
Paul and Kathleen Palladino
Linda Park
Beth Parziale
Chris Passarell
Bruce and Shelley Patterson
Bari Pearlman
Catherine Pera
Philip A. and Janice C. Pericak
Jamel Perkins
Steven and Susan Perlow
Lorna Peterson
Zhi Ting Phua
Michael and Patricia Pikus
Anthony D. Porpiglia
Dr. and Mrs. Alan Posner
John and Betty Preble
Barbara Prinari
Denise Prince
Todd and Arden Prince
Jeff Priore and Robert Stolinsky
Jerry Ptak
Allan Pulker
Kenneth Punnett
Brendan G. Quinn
Terry and Ginny Quinn
Martha and Gregg Raber
Alan J. Rabideau
John and Janet Ramsey
Tina Redmond
Christopher and Lesley Reed
Jeneane Reedy
Ann Reidpath
Joseph and Karen Renna
Tom Repasch
Morgan Ress
Mary Beth Richey
Jeff Rickan
James Ricotta
Carol A. Riddle

George and Barbara Riedel
Dorothy Rish
Karen Rittling
Paul and Brenda Riviello
Greg Robertson, Sr.
Sara Robinson
Joan E. Roebuck
Joan and Joseph Roetter
Mary Anne Rokitka
Paris Roselli
Ross Roy
Maria Rudzinski
Sandra Russell
Mr. and Mrs. William B. Russell
Michael Russo
Rebekah Ruszin
Sally Rutter
Eileen M. Ryan
Kevin and Joanne Ryan
Robert and Paula Rychtarik
Gary Ryerson
Dr. Alan Saltzman
Robin Sanecki
Mario and Chris-Elaine Santilli
Eileen and Stephen Saracino
Laz Scangas
Elizabeth Scanio
Nancy Pat Scanlon
Joanna Schade
James R. Schaus
Carol Schiavitti
Gary P. and Michele Schlegel
Carol Schmeidler
Elizabeth Schmit
Jeffrey Schoenborn
John and Pam Schott
Alice Schulenberg
Linda Schultz
Edward Schwamborn
John W. Schwing, Jr.
Frank and Vanessa Scinta
Rita Scoggins
Tom and Paula Seekins
Roger Mark Seifert and Dennis C. Stuart
Dr. Susan Sharp
Holly Shaw
Rachelle Shea
Scott and Deborah Shiffner
Mrs. Ruth Shoemaker
Rebecca Silverman

David Simmons
Rex Simpson
Gail Singer
Joan Skerker
Clayton Slaughter
Karen Smith
Kristin Smith
Marlene Smith-Amaker
Allison M. Smythe
Peter and Peggy Snajczuk
Joel and Suzanne Snitzer
Jim Sorrentino
Phyllis Spears
Karen Spencer and Paul J. Suozzi
Ruth Wiseman Spivack
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The Big Reveal  

A proud student shows off his work at 
an art show in connection with Buffalo 
Commons Charter School and our 
Creative Resident, Cheryl R. Riley.

There’s so much to experience at the Martin House. From hands-on workshops to live 
music to unique specialty tours, there are plenty of reasons to visit again and again!

Mark your calendars for these fun and exciting upcoming events:

Friday, July 11: Bricks & Brews
Wednesday, July 23: Music in Bloom with Public Water Supply
Wednesday, August 20: Music in Bloom with Buffalo Chamber Players
Wednesday, September 3: Music in Bloom with The George Scott Big Band
Saturday, September 13: Familia Fun Day
Saturday, December 6: Tree of Light

Stay up to date on all the Wright things by visiting our event calendar at 
martinhouse.org/events and follow us on social media! And don’t forget, you 
can explore the grounds, unwind in the Statler Café, and shop the Museum Store 
throughout the year.

The Martin House remains one of 
the most visited public Frank Lloyd 
Wright sites in the United States. 
We’re always grateful to welcome so 
many guests through our doors. It 
means a lot to us that people feel at 
home here.

Happening in 2025A Top Visited 
Wright Site!
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